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Minutes of Regular Meeting - April 20, 2023 at Deptford High School. 
 
The president called the meeting to order at 8:00 PM with the flag salute. 
         
Recording Secretary’s Report: None. 
 
Correspondence Report: None. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Beginning balance as of February 27, 2023 - $845.13. Deposits - $6415.00. Expenses: 
$726.20. Balance as of February 27, 2023 - $6533.93. Motion was made to accept the treasurer’s report and 
approved by the membership. 
 
Committee Reports: 

• Membership – None. 
• Ethics – None. 

 
NJSIAA Update: Carl Rickershauser announced assignments for the sectional championships would be out by 
May 1 and those interested in working should contact Pennsauken sectional director Kathy Hunter. 
 
Assignors Report: Linda Rosbert told the membership there is a shortage of officials and that she and Fran 
Harwell would meet to discuss the situation. Kathy Hunter was going to reach out to the athletic directors about 
more money for longer meets 
 
1st Vice President Comments: None. 
                        
2nd Vice President Comments: Kathy Hunter said officials should register for the 2023-24 season by Sept. 1 
and concussion certification needs to be done by that time as well. 
 
President Comments: Fran Harwell announced that Norm Lieberman has been named an honorary meet 
official at the upcoming Penn Relays. Fran also said the next meeting will be May 8 and not May 11 as 
originally scheduled. 
                        
Rules Interpretation Training: Bob DeLambily did a presentation on special events at a track meet. 
 
Adjournment by made by president. 
      
Respectfully Submitted, 
Bill Kile III  


